
Health & Safety Committee – October 19, 2021 

 

The Health & Safety Committee met on October 19, 2021 and reviewed how the opening of school has gone 

with regards to health and safety measures.  The committee will be meeting next month unless a meeting is 

needed prior to the next scheduled meeting.   

 

Mr. Palen thanked Mr. Devincenzi, Ursula Petricek, the entire committee, and the administrators not only 

for their work towards the opening of school but for their work, dedication, and flexibility to meet over the last 

18 months to ensure the health and safety of our students.   

 

 

 


